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Dear Sirs,
 
We are writing to express our opposition to the proposal in the “Local Development Plan 2020” to change the status of the open space on Frank Spaven Way,
Aviemore.  Our reasons for objecting to any change are as follows
 
It is a unique valuable open space in Aviemore that is used as originally intended by the local community and visiting families alike.
 
It is a safe openly accessible recreational area used as an informal sports field, for individuals and local groups of all ages.  This will be sadly lost if part or all
of the land changes use.
 
There is no justification for a new Community facility to be built in Aviemore.  Such facilities already exist.  The development by the Highland Council of the
new school in Aviemore included the provision of a Community Hall and formal sports fields.  Additionally Aviemore has a number of other halls that are
available to the village and surrounding areas.
 
Prior to the improved condition of the field local children had no option but to play in the streets at a risk to themselves, a concern to drivers and to the
detriment of the community.
 
The proposed change of use and the development is not required and not advantageous to the Aviemore community.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Dr. & Mrs R J Foot
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